
 
 

The government is holding public hearings on the LHINs legislation from 
January 30 to February 2. 

Right now there are hearings planned for Toronto, London, Ottawa and 
Thunder Bay, but additional days have been reserved for the following 
week (February 6-9) if there is large demand. 
The exact locations and times for the hearings have yet to be announced.   
When details are released, they will be posted on www.stoplhins.ca. 

For more information on the hearings contact: 

Anne Stokes 
Clerk of the Standing Committee on Social Policy 

Phone: 416-325-3515 
E-mail: anne_stokes@ontla.ola.org 

Standing Committee on Social Policy 
Room 1405, Whitney Block 
Toronto, Ontario M7A 1A2 
 
If you want to submit your concerns in writing the deadline is 5 pm on 
February 6th.    
 
The Standing Committee will meet for clause by clause examination of the 
Bill on Monday, February 13 and Tuesday, February 14 in Toronto. 
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